
 

The​ ​DREAM​ ​House  
A Capital Area Dream Center Ministry 

 
Updates: 
Partnership with Renewal by Anderson 
God has been doing amazing things in preparing The Dream House for what is to come!  We 
have been incredibly blessed, since January 2019, by so many people volunteering their time to 
make this once prominent home beautiful again. However, as renovations took place, more 
necessary projects were added to the list...that’s part of restoring a home built in 1866! Our 
planned start up date kept getting pushed back further and further.  
In September, The Dream House was open to anyone to come pray and declare God’s provision 
and plans over the house.  Prayer IS powerful! Exactly a week later, we were giving a tour to 
Renewal by Anderson leaders. After they saw the news 
story the month before, they wanted to get involved. We 
were blown away as they agreed to complete almost all 
the projects still needed. 
On November 16th, they brought a team of 35 people to 
work on The Dream House. How amazing it was to 
have so many skilled volunteers hard at work. New 
doors were put on, kitchen cabinets were installed, light 
fixtures were hung, old paneling was torn down, and 
blinds were put up.  Although there is still more to do, 
the partnership was not simply a one day event. They 
are committed to finishing what they started!  
   
“Move forward and have faith” 
Despite the fact that the possible requirement of 
making the house handicapped accessible was still 
looming, we knew that God had it resolved and we 
needed to have faith. Then God told Shannon, “Prayer 
walk around the house 7 times for 7 days, and the obstacles will fall.” Two days after those 7 
days, they received the lawyer’s report that The Dream House is exempt from  ADA 
requirements. Praise the Lord!   
 

 



 
 
Upcoming Events 
Last Volunteer Work Days 
Saturday, December 14th 10am-1pm and/or 2pm-5pm 
Saturday, January 4th 10am-1pm and/or 2pm-5pm   
Come be a part of the finishing touches!  
 
Open House 
Come see the transformation that has taken place and give Glory to God for all He’s 
accomplished!  
Saturday, January 18th from 11:00am-6:00pm  
 
Doors Open! 
We plan on welcoming the first ladies the end of January. Applications will be distributed to the 
agencies and organizations we have connected with. Once applications are returned, the 
candidates will then be interviewed to access if this is a good fit for them. Through prayer and 
discernment, a decision will be made as to whether they can best grow and flourish at The 
Dream House.  
Upon acceptance, the ladies will then partake in a 3-day orientation with Shannon, where a 
relationship can be established, expectations set, and the freedom to start dreaming will be 
released!  
The home will start with 2 ladies and then slowly add one at a time as the Lord leads.  
 
Needs  
In order to guarantee sustainability, monthly support is greatly needed to maintain a special 
place for lives to be transformed.  
You can become a monthly-support partner by going to ​www.cadcdreamhouse.org​. Follow the 
“Donate” links and check the box “Make this a monthly donation.”  
 
Checks made out to Capital Area Dream House can be mailed to The Dream House 1323 State 
Street Harrisburg, PA 17103.  
 
Tangible Needs list​-Expanding pocket files, blu-ray player, locking medicine boxes , 2 large white 
boards, spice assortment for cooking, ESV bibles, white paper 
 
Questions? Email Shannon Shelly at ​thedreamhousecadc@gmail.com  
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